
 
 
 

Dear Registrant,

The NSBEP has been receiving emails both in favour of, and opposed to, abolishing the
use of the EPPP in Nova Scotia. The EPPP is regularly reviewed by the NSBEP and it has
been on the agenda for regular review. The NSBEP welcomes registrant feedback. If you
do choose to respond, please review the following document as part of your
considerations:

https://cdn.ymaws.com/www.asppb.net/resource/resmgr/eppp_2/faq_revisedeppp_feb2023.pdf

Kind regards,

Nova Scotia Board of Examiners in Psychology
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